FUN ► FOOD ► RIDES ► GAMES

Dear Valued Business Community Member,

This letter is being shared on behalf of the Ray Shepherd Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC). On May 25th, 2018 the PAC is organizing its bi-annual Mayfair at our school. This event will be a wonderful day for the neighborhood families to enjoy games, rides, food and fun! Some of the activities we have planned for this day are:

- ► Playland (bouncy castle, maze, rock climbing wall, and carnival games) which cost between \$600 \$1000 each to rent
- A food fair
- Face painting and clowns
- Entertainment from our very own students
- Never ending cake walk
- Popcorn and cotton candy

We are looking for companies/individuals who would be willing to sponsor rides or areas of this event, as well as, make donations. This event will help us raise the funds that are necessary to keep our community children strong, vibrant and engaged. We have a goal of raising \$40,000 and these funds will be used towards the following:

- New gym equipment
- Technology
- ► Books and resources
- Fieldtrips
- Guest presenters
- Art projects
- And much, much, more!

If you would be interested in sponsoring one of our rides/event areas or making a donation, please contact our Sponsorship Lead, **Amanda McNally**, **at Amanda@urbanrec.ca**. Your donation will be recognized on the day of the event through signage for your business. **We appreciate the ongoing community support we receive and we thank you for enriching the learning experiences of our students! Your generosity is greatly appreciated.**

Warmest regards, Ray Shepherd PAC





